
ASSOCIATION WELFARE TOGO COMMENTS ON : Note from the Secretariat for the consultation 
meeting on the CPR-based review: Options under subparagraph 10 (b) 

 

I. DRAFT TERMS OF REFERENCE OF THE BUREAU OF THE UNITED NATIONS ENVIRONMENT 
ASSEMBLY Election and composition of the Bureau 
The two bureaus should be opened to accommodate the representation of at least 2 (a 
women and a man) from the Major Groups. The representatives should be elected 
amongst members of the Major Groups Facilitating Committee. The two should 
represent MG in both bureaus and their mandate should be the same as other bureau 
members. Involving MG in a bureau has proved to be the most effective way of engaging 
MG in the SAICM. 


